
South Lake Middle School
PTSA Newsletter
"Enriching Each Student’s Experience” 
EDITION 11	NOVEMBER 2020Dear South Lake Families,
We hope you had a safe and restful Thanksgiving break. November was another busy month for the PTSA!  We celebrated (virtually)  November birthdays: Ms. Liu and  Mrs. Ahnn (check out our Instagram).
We organized a Barnes and Noble Book Fair (in any B&N store AND online now through , December 7th, and online only  December 8th through 12th).    Use CODE 12604419.
REFLECTIONS ART CONTEST is now closed. The students who participated will be able to collect their Certificates and prizes from the front office next week.
PTSA applied for and received mini grants from: ALDI, Smart & Final and a donation from UPDIKE Orthodontics. We received a grant from California PTA to publish our own South Lake Community Cookbook: “Shark Chefs”! Please send us your favorite recipes!
Our Direct Donation Drive is wrapping up. Thank you for donating; we appreciate any amount! .Please join the PTSA (it’s only around 5 cents a day!) today and get us to a 100 members! THANK YOU!
Maya (2020 – 2021 PTSA President)

KEEPING YOU INFORMED
CHECK OUT OUR REGULARLY UPDATED WEBSITE AT https://southlakeptsa.com
JOIN OUR SOCIAL MEDIA SITES – INSTAGRAM AND FACEBOOK – FOLLOW US, LIKE US, SPREAD THE WORD!
JOIN US AT OUR MEETINGS – WE LOVE TO SEE NEW FACES – OUR NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS ON 01/20/21
DONATION DRIVE IS HAPPENING NOW :
HTTPS://SOUTHLAKEPTSA.MYSCHOOLCENTRAL.COM/PTAEZ/(S(VTRMJWA4HKM3NNGHOBMI422T))/APPS/WEBSTORE/PAGES/WEBSTORE.ASPX?ORG=2872 



 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
Twenty-five students requested to come back from IVA to hybrid schedule. Four students switched from hybrid to IVA. 
We have been looking more closely at office hours.  Some teachers will try after school office hours and in person office hours. Going forward, anyone with a D or an F in math will stay after school for help. Others are welcome to stay, as well.
Mr. Laky returned from paternity leave. Ms. Welch will be out on maternity leave soon.
We are continuing with schedules as planned.There has been no direction to prepare for full distance learning. We are continuing to be very vigilant about safety at school. Teachers and students are  doing a great job!

                JoinVolunteerSupport
COUNSELOR’S CORNER
Ms. Watkins  attended a training  about cyberbullying and social drama put on by OCDE. Surprisingly, only 15% of students say they have experienced cyberbullying or social drama. Possibly, kids do not know how to identify it. Even if there is a low prevalence, it has a high impact. 
ASB is doing a challenge about doing a digital detox.
We are continuing to look at how to engage students in the learning process in partnership with YAT and ASB. Website recommendation about social media: commonsense.org
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES
DECEMBER 2ND -  7TH - B&N IN STORE BOOKFAIR
DECEMBER 2ND - 12TH    - B&N ONLINE BOOK FAIR
DECEMBER 16TH  - PTSA  Executive Board Meeting
DECEMBER 21ST -  START OF WINTER BREAK
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